
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

April24, 2014 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Attention: Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 

RE: Docket UE-140617 
Advice No. 14-03-Hydro Investment Adjustment 

Dear Mr. King: 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

On April14, 2014, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a division 
ofPacifiCorp, filed a separate tariff rider to reflect in customer rates the Washington­
allocated revenue requirement associated with the Merwin Fish Collector. The Company 
proposed a June 15, 2014 effective date for the tariff rider. The purpose of this letter is to 
provide a revised tariff to correct a typographical error and to provide verification that the 
Company has complied with the notice requirements of WAC 480-100-194. 

On April 22, 2014, Jason Ball of Commission Staff noticed that the Schedule 90 tariff sheet 
provided on April 14 mistakenly stated that bills "shall have subtracted an amount. ... " The 
tariff sheet should read that bills "shall have added an amount .... " The Company corrects 
this error in the errata tariff sheet included with this letter as Attachment A. This tariff sheet 
replaces the original tariff sheet in its entirety. The remainder of the Company's Aprill4 
filing correctly characterized the Company's proposal as a rate increase and remains 
unchanged. 

The Company is also providing verification under WAC 480-100-198 that it will provide the 
customer notice required under WAC 480-100-194 no later than May 7, 2014, which is more 
than 30 days before the tariffs effective date. 1 The Company's separate tariff rider affects 
all of the customers in the Company's Washington service territory. The Company will 
comply with the requirements of WAC 480-1 00-194(2) by: 

1 The Company is providing this verification at this time (rather than after notice is complete) to meet the 
requirement in WAC 480-100-198 that verification be provided within ten days of making a filing requiring 
notice. The Company requested an effective date 60 days after the date of filing (rather than 30 days) to give 
the Commission and Staff adequate time to review the filing. Accordingly, notice is being provided in a timely 
manner under WAC 480-100-194. 
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• Including a paid advertisement in the following newspapers: 
o Dayton Chronicle (on May 7) 
o The East Washingtonian (on May 7) 
o The Waitsburg Times (on May 1) 
o Walla Walla Union Bulletin (on May 1) 
o Yakima Herald-Republic (on May 1) 

• Posting the notice at pay stations in the Company's service territory. 
• Providing copies of the notice to community agencies and organizations in the 

geographic area where the Company offers service for posting or publication. 
• Providing a copy of the notice to the news editor of every newspaper, television 

station, and radio station in the geographic area in which the Company offers 
service. 

• Posting a copy of the notice on the Company's Internet web site. 

A copy of the notice is included as Attachment B to this letter. The Company will provide 
copies ofthe affidavits of publication upon the Commission's request. 

Please direct any inquiries regarding this filing to me at (503) 813-6389 or 
Bryce.Dalley@PacifiCorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

R. Bryce Dalley 
Vice President, Reg 

Enclosures 


